Sa b re SCOO p Thursday, October 12, 2023

- Don't: {
Fordet!

Fall Break — There will be no school tomorrow due
to our Fall Break! Enjoy the long weekend!

October Meeting

Our October PTA meeting will be virtual tonight. We recognize that not everyone can meet at the
school in person, so we are going to try a couple of virtual meetings this year. The first one is tonight,
October 12, at 7:00 P.M. The next one will be in February.

To join the video meeting, click this link

https://meet.google.com/caa-ytzb-qghh

Or dial: (US) +1 929-276-0669 PIN: 254 086 734#

Please join us by video or by phone!

THE
SIN WILL
COME OUT
TOHORROW

SAVE THE DATE!

St. Vivian students will be performing Annie in the spring! Mrs. McCoy will be holding auditions and
will be reaching out to families to help us bring musical theatre back to our school! The play is
scheduled for March. Keep an eye on the newsletter for more information going forward.


https://meet.google.com/caa-ytzb-qhh

=

afeParish If you want to chaperone a field trip or attend a class party...

SAFE PARISH Reminder: To volunteer within the school, you need to be compliant in Safe Parish. You also need to
acknowledge the updated Child Decree and stay up to date on the quarterly videos. You will not be approved to
volunteer unless you are compliant within the program. Courtesy Emails are sent as reminders from the Safe
Parish program.

If you are a new family or not registered in the Safe Parish program, please go to: www.aocsafeenvironment.org
to register and complete the initial training. You will need the passcode, protectcincy, to enter the Archdiocese
site as a new registrant. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.

*Anyone 18 or older must be Safe Parish trained before he/she can volunteer with the students. Safe Parish
training can be found online. SafeParish™ is a learning management platform that provides a broad array
of training, education, information, and programs for Catholic organizations. It is a child and workplace
safe environment program specifically designed for Catholic entities. Every person in a position which
requires contact or interaction with youth or vulnerable adults must complete

the SafeParish™ edition of Protecting Children from Sexual Abuse training session before they
are permitted to work or volunteer within any of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati parishes, schools,
or institutions. No one under the age of 18 is permitted to complete the training. To access or register
for your SafeParish account go to http://www.aocsafeenvironment.org.

Click here to access the SafeParish™ registration instructions.

Option C

In order to see your child(ren)’s grades, you can log into Option C, our grading management
system. Go to https://signin.optionc.com/ . Your user name will be the email address on file at the
school - the one where the Sabre Scoop newsletter is sent. Check the box that you are an
authorized user and then you can select reset password. You will receive an email with
instructions on setting up a password.



http://www.aocsafeenvironment.org/
http://www.aocsafeenvironment.org/
https://resources.catholicaoc.org/download/128/safeparish/29283/aoc-safeparish-registration.pdf
https://signin.optionc.com/

Join us for a PTA Dine to Donate event at City BBQ!

G a::magltaise
Cincinnati

EAT TO SUPPORT St. Vivian PTA
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10.14.23 USE PROMO CODE CITY BARBEQUE
11:00 AM - 8:00 PM FundA 8444 Winton Road, Cincinnati
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Ursuline Fall Shadow Days
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Book “Toks”

All students in grades kindergarten through 8" grade are required to read 2 books per trimester
outside of classroom materials and create book “toks.” The “tok” is a recording of the student talking
about the book that he/she read. It should be no more than 1 -2 minutes long and may be as creative
as the student wants it to be. The student can just talk about the book or create a display about the
book.

These “toks” will be part of the reading grade and will count as quizzes. Check with your child(ren)’s
teacher(s) to get specific information for the grade level. All books must be approved by the classroom
teacher and “toks” must be recorded. The recording may be sent via ClassDojo or email. Some
example questions for grades 3-8 are listed below. Kindergarten, 1%, and 2" grades will use modified
questions for the book “toks.” Those “toks” that have permission may be added to our school
website for viewing. Parents, guardians, and family members are encouraged to help students create
these book “toks.” We can’t wait to see what the Sabes do!

Steps for St. Vivian Book “Tok”
1.Check out an age-appropriate book from our library. Get it approved by your reading teacher.

2.Read the book and then record yourself (or have someone else record you) talking about the book you
read. Recordings should be 1-2 minutes long.

3.Begin the recording by introducing yourself and the book and author ...”My name is
and | read . The author is

4.Answer the following questions in conversation-style.

*| liked the book because.... OR *I didn’t like the book because...
*The main character(s) is/are...

*The story takes place in ...

*My favorite part of the book was when...

*My least favorite part of the book was when...

*This book reminded me of ...

*| think the author was trying to say ...

*If | could change one part of the story, it would be...

*| would OR would not recommend this book because...



Save The Date! -- Our Grandparents/Special Persons Day and Veterans
Day program will be the morning of Friday, November 10th. Our students love this special
day at the school, so make sure your grandparents/special guests know to mark their
calendars! More details to come, but please do check out our sign-up link below to volunteer
and/or donate treats:

iReserva! -- Nuestro programa del Dia de los Abuelos/Personas Especiales y del Dia de los

Veteranos sera la mafiana del viernes 10 de noviembre. A nuestros estudiantes les encanta
este dia especial en la escuela, jasi que asegurese de que sus abuelos/invitados especiales

sepan marcar sus calendarios! Mas detalles proximamente, pero consulte nuestro registro

para ser voluntario y/o donar articulos:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go0/20F0A44A8AF2CA1FF2-45082871-2023

PTA FUNDRAISER

St.Vivian PTA would like your help with their World’s Finest Chocolate Fundraiser!

Any student in grades 4-8 that sells a box of candy bars will receive 2 service hours! If
you’d like to help, you must complete the ST. VIVIAN Chocolate Sale Permission &
Responsibility Form which will be sent home with the students.

One box of chocolate will be given per family at a time. Upon turning in money for the first box of
chocolate, another box can be given.

You are responsible for the care (keep cool & dry <72°F) & value ($60/case) of the chocolate and will pay
for all the chocolate that you are given regardless if lost/stolen/damaged/not completely sold.

All money is due by 11/10/23.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A44A8AF2CA1FF2-45082871-2023

